
Hello Undergraduate,

We hope you had a restful and relaxing fall break and are ready to tackle the last half of
the semester! Opportunities in undergraduate research and creative activity remain
available. Please read and share the following information and updates with your
undergraduate students.

Attend our workshops to
learn about and find
undergraduate research and
creative inquiry opportunities
as an undergraduate student.

October Workshops
Intro to Undergraduate
Research, November 7
Finding Opportunities,
October 29, November
5 and 14

Register for
Workshops

Connect 1:1 with a
peer Undergraduate
Research Ambassador to
learn more about engaging in
undergraduate research.

Book an
Appointment

Nominate your favorite
mentor for the
Undergraduate Research
Mentor of the Year Award!
Recognize those who have
shown outstanding
commitment to mentoring you
as an undergraduate
researcher.

Nomination Form

CMERC Symposium Recap

The 2nd Annual Corey Marsh Ecological
Research Center Fall Research Symposium was
held on Friday, October 18th. Nine undergraduate
students shared their summer research
experiences with MSU faculty/staff, family and
community members. The presentations covered a
wide range of ecology and conservation topics,
including a collaboration between a Fisheries &
Wildlife major and a Theatre major on a place-
based performance.

https://urca.msu.edu/events
https://outlook.office365.com/book/Bookings.UndergraduateResearchPeerAdvising@booking.msu.edu/
https://msu.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_dnfPrPIcqv35qYZ
https://www.canr.msu.edu/cmerc/
https://www.canr.msu.edu/cmerc/
https://greatlakesecho.org/2024/09/24/all-the-worlds-a-stage-theater-project-in-michigan-marsh-aims-to-promote-conservation/
https://www.cur.org/
https://www.cur.org/events-services/ncur/
https://www.vai.org/event/2024-west-michigan-regional-undergraduate-science-research-conference/
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=e97dff88-9de7-4876-8659-6f5128f3d617


Council on Undergraduate
Research Divisions offer
travel awards for
undergraduate students
presenting at conferences
throughout the year.
Open Travel Award
Applications

Social Sciences
Division, due
Thursday, October 31
Psychology Division,
due Friday, November
1
Trimmer Award for
arts & humanities, due,
Friday, January 17

National Conference on
Undergraduate Research
abstract submissions are
open through Friday,
December 6. Poster, oral,
performance, visual art, and
film presentations are
accepted. Please list
Heather Dover as the
Campus Coordinator.

NCUR 2025
Submissions

Now is the time to apply for
a summer research
experience! Numerous
opportunities are available
across the country in
research and creative fields.
Deadlines vary, so don't
delay! Need a little help
navigating all the options?
Come to one of our
workshops or schedule an
appointment.

Summer Research
Opportunities
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https://www.cur.org/membership-community/divisions/social-sciences-division/
https://www.cur.org/membership-community/divisions/psychology-division/divisions-psychology-student-awards/?utm_source=Email&utm_medium=Email&utm_campaign=InformZ&_zs=15UmX&_zl=53oF4
https://www.cur.org/membership-community/honors-awards/trimmer-travel-fund-award/
https://urca.msu.edu/people/doverhea
https://ncur.secure-platform.com/2025/page/abstract-guidelines
https://urca.msu.edu/events
https://outlook.office365.com/book/Bookings.UndergraduateResearchPeerAdvising@booking.msu.edu/
https://urca.msu.edu/summer
https://www.facebook.com/urmsu/
https://www.instagram.com/ur_at_msu/
https://www.tiktok.com/@ur_at_msu
https://twitter.com/ur_at_msu?lang=en
https://urca.msu.edu/
mailto:ugrsrch@msu.edu
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice

